
 
 

To: Operations and Scheduling Committee   Date: January 29, 2016 

From: Anne Muzzini, Director of Planning and Marketing 
 

Subject:  Waysine Solar Signage
 

 
Background: 
Installing real time signage has several challenges.  County Connection staff has been 
reluctant to implement a program because BART has a large project slated for the stations 
and we wanted to see how that went.  In addition, there are concerns about maintenance 
cost and vandalism issues.   
 
Real time signage depends on having a cell service at the site, and a real time feed.  
BART has indicated that they want to use the MTC 511 real time information feed, and 
currently County Connection is not on the 511 real time system.  We have a grant to fund 
the writing of code to translate our API into the 511 flavor, and it is expected that Clever 
Devices will have the work finalized in February of 2016.   
 
The Waysine product is unique in that it is solar powered and easily mounts on a bus stop 
pole.  In addition, the company has responded to our concerns about maintenance and 
has offered a lease arrangement whereby maintenance, replacement, and repair is 
provided.  A specification sheet is attached.   
 
Waysine Proposal: 
The cost for installing 20 signs, providing AVL integration, and set up would be $22,000.  
The annual cost for a 5 year lease would be $38,000 a year.  Year One would cost 
$58,000; Year Two through Five would cost $38,000.  The annual cost includes cell 
service, AVL updates, monitoring, repair and replacement for damage.    
 
Recommendation and Funding: 
In recent years MTC has allocated some federal funds for their TPI (transportation 
productivity improvement) projects – capital projects that improve productivity.  In 2014 
and 2015 County Connection was allocated approximately $300,000 and we expect this 
program to continue.  Funds were identified for the 511 real time conversion, bus stop 
access improvements, and Remix planning software.   
 
 
 



A Waysine demonstration project of 20 signs over 5 years would be eligible for the existing 
bus stop access improvement funds as well as future TPI funds.  In addition, $255,000 
Lifeline Prop 1 B funds in the last cycle were obtained for bus stop access improvements.  
The Waysine project could be funded from this existing source as well.  Currently shelter 
replacements in Concord and Pleasant Hill are being funded from the Lifeline funding.   
 
Bus Stop Access Funding 
PTMISEA (Lifeline)  $255,199 
2014 TPI    $180,000 
2015 TPI   $285,000 
Total   $720,199 
 
Committed 
Concord and Pleasant Hill shelter replacement  $183,800 
 
Remaining Available:  $536,399 
 
Staff recommends that a lease agreement be executed with Waysine for 20 signs; the 
lease would not exceed $58,000 in the first year and $22,000 each of the next four years. 
 
     




